Staff Responses to Council Questions
March 1, 2016

Non-Agenda Question

How much road salt did we carry over to this year? How often have we carried salt over in the
last 5 years? How much has salt risen in price over that time?

The Village began the winter with about 4,400 tons of salt on hand. The Village has carried some
salt over from year to year in each of the past five years, except in 2014 when the supply was
completed exhausted. The price the Village has paid per ton of road salt for the last five years is
as follows:

Years Price paid per ton

2011/2012 $63.24

2012/2013 $63.24

2013/2014 $55.35

2014/2015 $58.12/$70.44

2015/2016 $64.24/$70.44

Starting in 2014/15, The Village began using two salt suppliers, and as a result there are two unit
prices shown for each year. After the dip in unit price in the 2013/14 season, the average unit
price in the following two years was $64.28 and $67.34 respectively.

8. First Reading

B-D Ordinances: Rezone Certain Properties Located at 4935 Francisco Avenue, 4825 Cross
Street, 4915 Drendel Road

Why are these all appearing on the same Council meeting agenda? Why are they located near
each other? Are there any LPDA's or floodplains located on the properties?

The petitioner, Greenscape Homes LLC, purchased each of these properties recently and applied
for the rezonings at the same time. The petitioner has purchased lots for redevelopment
throughout the community and in this case, these three properties happen to be in close proximity
to each other. This area of the Village, which was annexed in 2012, is experiencing a significant
amount of redevelopment and these three properties are part of that redevelopment. There are no
LPDA’s or floodplains located on the three properties.



ATTACHMENTS
There are no online rEmarks.



